
1

Carter, Bradley

From: sykes <sykes@earthlink.net>
Sent: Saturday, November 01, 2014 1:14 PM
To: Collins, Debbie; Carter, Bradley; 'Jdtaylor@trcsolutions.com'
Subject: Re: Rancho Penasquitos Blvd. Property (Chicarita South)

 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S™III, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 

 

 

Subject: Rancho Penasquitos Blvd. Property (Chicarita South)  
  

Brad Carter, 

  

 

In addition to my previous verbal permission for SDG&E to include my property in their application as staging site, I would like to follow up with this written 
permission;  

 

I, Jeffery L. Sykes, the property owner of the above referenced property, APN  315-020-58-00, grant 
SDG&E permission to include all 15.4 acres of this land that are deemed usable in its application for 
the SX-PQ project before the California Public Utilities Commission (PUC). SDG&E’s proposed use of 
the land is for a temporary staging site for the project. SDG&E will conduct  non-invasive 
environmental and cultural surveys of the site for its application with the PUC. Once the project is 
approved by the PUC and provided the referenced land is still vacant and available, SDG&E and I 
may enter into negotiations  for the use of the site. I understand at this time there is no commitment 
on my part to hold the site for SDG&E’s use or to reach an agreement for its use at the time SDG&E 
would like to use it. 

  
Jeffery L Sykes 
Owner 

  

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for 
information. 
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